
 

 

Ref: BreakfastClub/KS2/noc 
 
 
7th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
I am excited to announce that we will be opening a new Breakfast Club for Keystage 2 
children after the Christmas holidays which will be run by Ms. Mandy Thompson.  
 
Breakfast Club will open from 7.45am and there are limited places available. When all places 
have been filled, a waiting list will be established. As places are limited, if your child is issued 
with a space and fails to attend for 3 consecutive sessions, their space will be relinquished 
and offered to another child. 
 
Breakfast club will be held in the upper hall, with access via the school office and all children 
must be signed in by a responsible adult.  
 
While attending breakfast club, children will be provided with toast, a variety of cereals, 
juice and squash. There will be a selection of activities available to the children until they 
join their classes at 8.30am.  
 
If you would like to register your interest, please email your child(ren)'s names, class(es) and 
days required to primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you and seeing your children in breakfast club very soon.  
 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
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